CH2M HILL

6410 5th Street

Suite 2-A

Key West, FL 33040-5835
Tel 305.294.1645

Fax 305.294.4913

September 18, 2014

Mr. Jim Bouquet
Director of Engineering
City of Key West

3140 Flagler Avenue
Key West, FL 33040

Re: Contractor Recommendation
Seawall Repairs at Zero Duval

Dear Mr. Bouquet:

One (1) bid was received for the subject contract on July 17, 2014 and is summarized in the
attached Bid Results Summary table. The single bid included a signed proposal and all the
required forms.

The bidder, Douglas N. Higgins, Inc. has identified relevant construction experience
working on similar projects and has a long history of completed projects for the City of Key
West. However, due to only receiving one bid and that bid being significantly above the
engineers estimate, we do not recommend awarding the contract at this time.

Please call me if you have any questions or need additional information.
Sincerely,

CH2M HILL 7

Andrew H. Smyth, P.E.

cc: File

ZERO DUVAL BID RECOMENDATION LETTER 091814.D0C

%@« Printed on Mohawk Via paper, which is 30% post consumer waste.
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